
 

 

Individuals receive better 

care in their community 

 

Paediatric Palliative 

Care ECHO 

Network 
 

Benefits of ECHO 

 Improved outcomes for children and young 
people, their families and communities 

 Interactive learning environment and co-
management of cases 

 Better access and reduced wait time for 
people in regional and rural areas 

 Increased self-efficacy in professionals 
working in regional and rural locations (and 
decreased professional isolation) 

 Interconnected network of providers 

 

For more information: https://bit.ly/2NWiQbK                  To register: https://bit.ly/2Kxz0G6 

 Project ECHO 

Hub 

Inter-professional team 

of subject matter experts 

  
 

 Do you work with children and young people with life limiting conditions?  

Project ECHO can support you in your work through case-based learning and topic discussions. Bring your 

de-identified cases for advice and support. Join our interprofessional community of practice meetings 

online.  

Questions? Contact ECHO.CHQ@health.qld.gov.au 
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Who should join ECHO? 

Medical & Nursing 

Allied health 

Pain and Palliative Care teams 

Health, Education, and Private practice sectors 

Mondays 3-4pm Queensland (AEST) time 

17th February – 16th November 2020  

(every 3rd Monday of the month)  

 
Spokes Community 

Participants from 

different sectors 

 

 
8 out of 10 children present 

with pain at end of life. 

The death of a child is a profound 

loss for the entire family. How can 

we best support children and 

families with best practice end of 

life care, pain & symptom 

management and compassionate 

communication. 
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